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              HOLY MASS SCHEDULE                                                  NOVENAS 

Sun     Sundays: 4:00 PM           Miraculous Medal - TBA 

Wee    Weekdays: TBA           Sacred Heart - TBA 

Hol     Holy Days of Obligation: TBA           COMMUNION AND CONFIRMATION CLASSES  

CO     CONFESSIONS - Before Each Mass            Sundays after Mass 

RO     ROSARY - Before Each Mass            CHOIR PRACTICE - Sundays before the Mass 

BA     BLESSING OF RELIGIOUS ARTICLES                                                        

                    at the communion rail after Mass 
   

Pl                  Please contact the priests regarding BAPTISMS, MATRIMONY, EXTREME UNCTION,  

                                                                        CONSULTATIONS AND SICK CALLS 
Plea    

                                            Board of Directors: James DeFillips, Ray DeFillips, Jennifer Griffin,  

                   Joyce Hunter, Sam Liburdi 

                (jamesdefillips@gmail.com) 

   

 We gladly welcome visitors and newcomers.  

At the same time, we respectfully remind you that to receive Our Lord in Holy Communion,        

one must be: 

A baptized Catholic free from any mortal sin committed since one’s last Confession. 

Fasting for three hours from any food and/or alcoholic beverage. 

One hour from any other beverage except water. 

  
           

                          Mass Intentions will be posted in the bulletin once daily Mass resumes. 

                       All Mass Intentions that are put in the designated container at the back of the church       

             will be collected by the priests and said at their daily Masses. 

                                             

                                                                                                                                                                                                                                          

              

 

                                                                                                                                            
                                                                                                                                                   

   

 

Kindly maintain prayerful silence both before and after all Masses. 

Please respect the needs of fellow parishioners to spend time quietly in the church in 

uninterrupted prayer. Everyone is asked to take all conversations outside the building or 

into the church hall where conversations are welcome. 

http://www.holyfamilytcc.org/
http://www.cmri.org/
mailto:jamesdefillips@gmail.com
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      How To Make A Sacrifice Crown Of Thorns For Lent 
Craft a crown of thorns, and then every time your child does a good deed or makes a sacrifice, he or she     

gets to remove one of the “thorns”. Hopefully, you have all of the thorns removed by Easter! 

On Easter morning, the crown of thorns is converted into something beautiful! (You can fill it with flowers  

or turn it into a nest full of eggs.)  
 

Here are a couple of ways to go about crafting one of these with your kids. 

Either purchase a small grapevine wreath (Available at Michael’s for $5)  or get loose hay or a bale of hay as well as twine to craft your 

own wreath. Next ,buy a box of  round toothpicks. Place 33 toothpicks as thorns in the wreath.  

Chances are your wreath is darker than your toothpicks. If you want to darken the toothpicks, put a little brown tempera paint into a bowl, 

add some water and stir. Next put the toothpicks in and roll them around until they’re covered. Strain through a colander and allow to dry 

on some paper towels.  Now place the toothpicks as thorns sticking out of your wreath.  
 

When you pack away your grapevine wreath, also pack away your toothpicks in a ziplock bag. Make sure you make more than you need 

the first time around to make up for the ones you are sure to lose or break. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

GOSPEL Matt 20:1-16 At that time, Jesus spoke to His disciples this parable: "The kingdom of heaven is like to a 

householder, who went out early in the morning to hire laborers into his vineyard. And having agreed with the laborers for a 

penny a day, he sent them into his vineyard. And going out about the third hour, he saw others standing in the marketplace idle. 

And he said to them: 'Go you also into my vineyard, and I will give you what shall be just.' And they went their way. Again, he 

went out about the sixth and the ninth hour and did in like manner. But about the eleventh hour he went out and found others 

standing, and he saith to them: 'Why stand you here, all day idle?' They said to him: 'Because no man hath hired us.' He saith to 

them: 'Go ye also into my vineyard.' And when evening had come, the lord of the vineyard said to his steward: 'Call the laborers 

and pay them their hire, beginning from the last even to the first.' Now when they of the eleventh hour came, they received every 

man a penny. But when the first also came, they thought that they should receive more: And they also received every man a 

penny. And receiving it they murmured against the master of the house, saying: 'These last have worked but one hour, and thou 

hast made them equal to us, that have borne the burden of the day and the heat.' But he answering said to one of them: 'friend, I 

do thee no wrong: didst thou not agree with me for a penny? Take what is thine and go thy way: I will also give to this last even 

as to thee. Or is it not lawful for me to do what I will? Is thy eye evil, because I am good?' So, shall the last be first and the first 

last. For many are called but few chosen." 

DRESS POLICY ~ If this is the first time you have attended the Traditional Latin Mass you may have noticed that our parishioners do not dress 

casually in the church. Since the changes of Vatican II in the Church, few parishes have had any kind of dress code: we still believe that modesty and 

appropriate attire are necessary, especially in Church out of respect for the True Presence of Our Lord in the Blessed Sacrament, and for the edification 

of our neighbor, we kindly request that all who come to our parish observe the basic traditional Catholic standards of dress for church attendance and   

to receive communion at the communion rail: 

 

Women and girls must cover their heads. (Chapel veils or mantillas are available for loan or purchase in the vestibule.) 

Women and girls must wear dresses or skirts that cover the knee completely when standing or sitting. Slacks, jeans, shorts, sleeveless, tight or low-cut 

clothing, and dresses or skirts with long slits above the knees are not permitted. 

It is recommended for men and boys to wear suit coats and ties for Sunday Mass. 

 Jeans and other casual attire are inappropriate for attendance at church. 
 

 

 

You are invited to attend A Spiritual Day of Recollection on Saturday, March 1, 2025 
                      

                    Recollection, in respect to the spiritual life, means attention to the presence of God in the soul. 
 

Join Fr. Benedict Hughes, CMRI rector at St. Joseph Minor Seminary, for a traditional Catholic day of recollection, to get 

ourselves and our souls ready for the Lenten season. This is a time to deepen one's relationship with God through prayer, 

meditation, reflection and an examination of conscience. It's a chance to step away from daily life to recharge spiritually.  

                                          Please bring your own lunch. Adults Only. No children please.  
Kindly sign up to attend. Sign-up sheets - located at the back of the church and on the bulletin board in the church hall. 

Event Schedule: 9:00am - Mass 

9:45 - 10:15am - Continental breakfast provided 

10:15 - 11:00am - 1st talk 

11:00 - 11:20am - Break/confession/spiritual reading 

11:20am - 12:00pm - Stations of the Cross/ Angelus 

12:00 -12:30pm - Break/ lunch / confession/ spiritual reading 

12:30 - 1:15pm - 2nd talk 

  1:20pm - Benediction/closing 
 

        On Sunday, March 2nd Mass will be at 9:00 a.m., followed by a potluck breakfast in the church social hall.       

                Bring your favorite breakfast dish and mingle with fellow parishioners and visit with Fr. Hughes. 
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                         12 Traditional Catholic - Lenten Practices 
 

On Ash Wednesday, all over the world, traditional Catholics are going to be praying and fasting.  It is a powerful day to ask 

for God’s forgiveness and for the salvation of Souls. All of us need to pray for unity and purity of Catholic dogma. We also 

want to repent of individual and collective sins that are destroying the Mystical Body of Christ. 
 

Here are some suggestions about what we can do for Lent: 
 

1) Do a very humble and sorrowful confession.  Take the time to go over a very good examination of conscience and write down your sins  

so as not to forget them.  Often, we get nervous in the confessional and can forget them.  State how many times and when was the last time 

you committed the sins. This helps the confessor to give you the right penance and to help you root out these vices. Especially be sorrowful 

for sacrilegious sins such as receiving Holy Communion with a mortal sin on your soul. 

2) Holy Mass.  It takes a lot of discipline to go to Holy Mass, but the fruits are well worth it. There is no greater prayer than the prayer of Jesus 

to the Father through the Holy Ghost during the Holy Mass in which we participate. 

3) Pray the Holy Rosary.  Meditate prayerfully on the Passion of Jesus (Sorrowful Mysteries) every day during lent.  It would be even more 

effective if the whole family prays it together. Try to put your heart into the words and meditations on the passion. 

4) Read the Bible.  Read and meditate on all that led up to the passion and crucifixion of Jesus. Each Gospel depicts the passion and 

crucifixion a little differently. 

5) Pray the Stations of the Cross. Take yourself back in time to the Holy Land, retracing the steps of Jesus on His way to Calvary.  

Fridays during Lent, there will be Stations of the Cross starting at 7:00 PM.                                    

6) Read a traditional Catholic book.   Like the “Imitation of Christ” or “The Secret of the Rosary“, to encourage and inspire you to be 

happier and holier. 

7) Make time for heart felt prayer.   This is best done in front of the Blessed Sacrament.  If for some reason you cannot go to a church, pray 

at home facing wherever the closest Tabernacle is.  Then have faith that God has heard your prayers. 

8) Disconnect from social media.  Fast from Facebook, blogs and use your cell phone and computer, to the absolute minimum. We need to be 

connected to God instead, not the internet and the cell phone.  Help your children to not use video games and electronic devices at all. If you 

haven’t already disconnected cable and TV antennas, lent is the perfect time to do this. There is no good left on TV. 

9) Stop watching the news.  Instead, use this time to pray for the world governments.  What good does it do us to be depressed over all the 

evil things going on in the world that we have no control over? This time can be much better used to love and communicate with our 

families and make our home a happier world where they can see the difference. Take time to communicate with each other and love each 

other more. 

10) Fast by eating healthy and as a family.   Make a firm promise to absolutely, not buy any fast food. Sacrifice time to make delicious 

healthy homemade meals that everyone can enjoy.  Stay away from desserts and sodas. 

11) Forgive and Pray for those who have hurt you.  Forgive everything from the past, once and forever.  Holding on to pain from our 

childhood, our parish, our spouses, does more harm to our spiritual life than you can imagine.  “Forgive us our trespasses as we forgive 

those who trespass against us”, “Love your enemy”, “Pray for those who persecute you”, says Jesus.  Pray for all those who are destroying 

Catholic doctrine and liturgy too. 

12) Stop taking the Salvation of The World on your shoulders.  Jesus is the savior of the world.  We are just to help those with whom we have 

influence.  And let us not forget, salvation starts with our own souls and family.  Every time you get depressed about the pope, bishops, priests, 

religious and laity, get down on our knees and pray about it.  Then, give it over to God, Mary and the Saints to take care of it. We are not God.  

Invite people this lent to attend a Holy Mass at Chapel of the Holy Family. God is still in charge of the Church and the world. We are only His 

humble servants. 

 

After the 40 days of Lent, hopefully we have spiritually grown and have been renewed by the power of the Holy Ghost. This is the glorious destination 

we are trying to reach after the 40 days of traveling through the desert of lent.   

    

 

 

                ANNOUNCEMENTS 
•       

• LANDSCAPE CLEAN-UP VOLUNTEERS NEEDED on Saturday, February 22nd at 8:30AM. See the back of the bulletin for 

additional details. 

• You are invited to attend A Spiritual Day of Recollection on Saturday, March 1st. Additional details are in the bulletin. 

• On Sunday, March 2nd Mass will be at 9:00 a.m., followed by a potluck breakfast in the church social hall. Bring your favorite 

breakfast dish and mingle with fellow parishioners and visit with Fr. Hughes. Drinks will be provided. 

• Parishioners, friends and visitors are welcome to refreshments in the church hall following the 4 PM Mass. 

• Join fellow parishioners every Tuesday at 3 PM in the church to recite fifteen decades of the rosary. Our intentions are to ask 

God and his Blessed Mother for their protection of our country and our church against the force which is trying to destroy us.  

• In your kindness, please remember to pray for those listed on the Memorial Page, and all deceased members of the chapel. 

• New to the Tridentine Mass, you may find the grey or green paperback missals found in the pews helpful in following the Mass. 

• We are a smoke free church. No Smoking or Vaping Within 25 Feet of the church and school buildings is allowed. 

• Church Veils - Looking for an inexpensive site to purchase church veils? www.veilbytradition.com 

• Visit our websites. Both the church and school web addresses can be found in the bulletin. 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 
 

  
 
 

 
 

 
                                                          

 
 

 

 

                                                        
 

                                                           

 

 

                                                 

 

 

 
 

 
 

 

                         

                                                                         

 

 

  



 

 

                                                                
 

                  

 

                                    

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

  

 
 
 
Deceased Members of the Hunter, Watkinson, Krukowski, & Corvello Families 

Deceased Members of the Lankenau & Cabble Family 

Deceased Members of the Liburdi and Fleischer Families 

Deceased Members of the Toth and Gurbach Families 

Deceased Members of the Meehan and Spelman Families 

Janelle & Joseph McKinney; Deceased Souls of Janzen, McKinney & Legge Families 

Ernie & Dennis Janzen; Gabels & Zechas R.I.P. 

Deceased Family and Friends of Dean and Betty Racioppi 

Deceased Members of the Eastwood and Harte Families R.I.P 

Deceased of the Lagemann, Kitchen & Lee Families 

Deceased Members of the Cianchetto and Ruggiero Families 

Deceased Members of the Brown & Mallett Families R.I.P. 

Deceased Family & Friends of the Voors & Harber Families 

John "Jack" Olski and all Deceased Members of the Olski & Lyons Families 

Deceased Members of the Montgomery, Pond, & Tennyson Families 

Deceased Members of the J. H. Crain / F.A. Croucher Families 

Deceased Members of the Kelderhouse Family 

Deceased DeFillips, Dark, Langbein & Mares Families 

Deceased Members of the Robert F. Montano Family 

Deceased Family and Friends of Ray & Michelle DeFillips 

Audrey Alesio and Deceased of the Alesio & Royce Families R.I.P. 

Deceased Members of the Blatt-Scherer Family R.I.P 

For the Repose of the Soul of Katherine Basala R.I.P. 

Repose of the Souls of Gosta and Greta Jonsson R.I.P. 

Deceased Members of the Clark & Ziegler Families 

Bill O'Connell & Daughter & Great Grandson 

Anne & Ray Jacobs & Sons & Grandchildren 

Deceased Members of the Kosack & Schumaker  Families, R.I.P. 

                                                                       

  

Deceased Members of Peter Faas Family 

Deceased Members of the Tigue Family 

Deceased Members of the Sansone Family 

Charles & Antoinette Sutly R.I.P. 

Charles & Mary Sutly Requiescant in pace 

Joseph & Carmela DiPaolo R.I.P. 

William Broughton R.I.P. 

 Barbara DeFillips R.I.P. 

 George and Marian Draper R.I.P. 

 Lynn Marie Reynolds R.I.P. 

 Beatriz Jarmillo R.I.P. 

 Patrick Galbraith R.I.P. 

 Marie Delello R.I.P.   

 Deceased Members of the Audley Family 

 Deceased Members of the Steffes Family 

 

 

 

 

 
          

      
 “We must empty Purgatory with Our Prayers”                 

                            St. Padre Pio           

  

      

   

                                                    

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Remember, also, Lord, Your servants and handmaids below who are gone 

hence before us, marked with the sign of faith, and sleep the sleep of peace. 

To them, Lord and to all that rest in Christ, grant, we implore You a place of 

happiness, light and peace through the same Christ our Lord. Amen. 

     
    Residential Maintenance & Repair    

                   George Hold 
         HANDY MAN (Electrician) 
 

Fast Reliable Service ~ Affordable Rates 
 

➢ Electrical 

 

➢ Drywall 
  

➢ Painting 

  
➢ Cleaning 

 

Palm Bay, Florida 

321-458-4948 

     georgehold64@yahoo.com                                                                            
               25+ Years of Experience 

    
 
 

                

 PARISH HALL RENTAL          SUGGESTED DONATIONS 
 

    Less than 50 Members of the Chapel - $100       Mass Intentions - $25       Requiem Mass - $150    

    Less than 50 Non-members - $150        Baptism - $50                   Requiem Mass w/ Graveside Service - $175 

    Greater than 50 Members of the Chapel - $200             Nuptial Mass - $150        Wedding Service - $125  

    Greater than 50 Non-members - $300                           Organist Donation - $50 

 
Holy Family Traditional     

Catholic School K-7 
 

Contact Us 

Mailing address 

3385 N Wickham Rd. 

Melbourne, FL 32935 
 

Email 

info@holyfamilytcs.org 
 

     Phone   (321) 615-2850 
 

 www.holyfamilytcs.org 

 

  

   

LANDSCAPE CLEAN-UP VOLUNTEERS NEEDED 
 

                     Saturday, February 22nd ~ 8:30AM  
                Meet at the Church Rectory 

                Contact Sam at 256-714-3149 

                  for the address. 
 

       Volunteers should wear comfortable clothing for 

 working in the garden. 
 

Please bring your personal lawn implements such as rakes, weeding 

tools, plastic trugs, etc.  
 

Water and Gatorade on ice will be provided. 
 

Kindly add your name to one of the sign-up sheets located on the 

bookshelf at the back of the church or on the bulletin board in the 

church hall by the coffee counter. 

      
 

            
      
 

           Visit our website at www.holyfamilytcc.org. The tab “NOTEWORTHY NEWS” is updated regularly. 

           Current Article ~ Novus Ordo Bishop Strickland calls his Fellow American Clergymen “Judases                               

                                                   who stand with outstretched hands for the thirty pieces of silver” 

 


